
 
 

 
 

Licensing & Out of Hours Compliance Team - Representation 

Name Gary Cook 

Job Title Neighbourhood Compliance Officer 

Department Licensing and Out of Hours Compliance Team 

Address Level 1, Town Hall Extension, Manchester, M60 2LA 

Email Address g.cook@manchester.gov.uk 

Telephone Number 0161 234 1220 

 

Premise Details 

Application Ref No 232738 

Name of Premises Kiki 

Address 4 Canal Street, Manchester M1 3HE 

 

Representation 

Outline your representation regarding the above application below. This 
representation should describe the likely effect of the grant of the 
licence/certificate on the licensing objectives and on the vicinity of the 
premises.  

The Licensing and Out of Hours Team have assessed the likely impact of the 
grant of this temporary event. Taking into account a numbers of factors 
including the nature of the area, hours applied for and any potential risk that 
the granting of this temporary event could lead to issues of public nuisance.  
 
The premises is on Canal Street within the village. The proposed event is for 
the provision of regulated entertainment outside of the premises during 
Manchester Pride. The premises propose the placement of a stage area and 
Marquee. This is in addition to another TEN that proposes the placement of 
an external bar on the cobbled pavement of Canal Street.  
 
As a result of this assessment we have concerns that the grant of this 
application is likely to lead to issues of public nuisance, public safety and 
prevention of children from harm.  
 
Canal Street is the main arterial route for pride with the majority of licenced 
premises located along its length. With large groups of people using the street 
to access premises and moving through to other parts of the village, this may 
cause people to stop and cause congestion. Due to the location of the 
proposed bar this has potential to also cause an obstruction to pedestrians 
and people enjoying Manchester Pride. There will also be associated litter 
from people stopping, eating and drinking.  
 
The TEN states that there will be 20 people present including staff, it is 
unclear how people will be moved on or managed to ensure that this limit is 
complied with. There is no reference as to how security will operate within this 
area, this has potential to put greater pressure on the agencies such as Show 
Sec and St Johns Ambulance who have been brought in by Pride organisers 
to facilitate smooth running of the Pride event. 
 
The stage would undoubtedly add to noise nuisance, with residential 



properties in close proximity to the proposed stage and it is unclear how the 
premises will manage this.  
 
This temporary event will undermine the objective of Prevention of Public 
Nuisance, Public Safety and Protection of Children from Harm. 
 
I believe that the granting of this temporary event notice would be 
counterproductive to the Manchester Standards to promote the licensing 
objectives - MS1, MS7,MS8, MS9 and MS12. 

Recommendation:                              Refuse Application 

 


